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Senior Pastor 
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         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 125 
             Sunday School:  
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 
                  Received 
                    $5,332.92 
                                                 
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

               October 17-23 
               Wayne Eadon 
 
 
 

        CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                    October 17                  

 

                 Kristin Patrick  
                  Emma Wood                     

 

                 NURSERY 
                  October 17 
         

        Bryan and Katie Eadon           
       Wayne and Evan Eadon 
 
 

  
 

 

 
   SYMPATHY EXPRESSED 

 

We extend our sincere Christian sympathy 
to the family of Mr. Gerald Dewayne Neal 
in his passing on October 7, 2021. May God 
comfort this family in their sorrow. 
 
 

   CORN MAZE 
 

Our Children & Youth Ministry is inviting 
you, Oct 17th, to this year's corn maze at 
the Pendarvis Farms. Everyone is invited 
to join. We will meet in the corn maze 
parking lot at 12:30 pm before going in 
together. Our group rate is $10 per adult, 
$6 per kid & those under 2 yrs are free. 
We hope to see you there! 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
• Oct 17th - Corn Maze 

• Oct 24th - Homecoming 

Luncheon (Davis Bailey Park) 

• Oct 29th - Trunk or Treat (Davis 

Bailey Park) 
 

Kids Klub and Youth will not be meeting 
on Oct 17th, 24th or 31st 

    
 

HOMECOMING LUNCHEON 
 

Everyone is invited to join us next Sunday 
after the service, around 11:30, for our 
homecoming luncheon. We will meet at 
the Davis Bailey Park closest to the 
courthouse. Please feel free to bring a 
dessert, the church will provide the rest. 
  

A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 
 

Church family, 
 
Your leaders and I care deeply about you 
and intentionally spend time praying for 
you each week. If you are a visitor with us 
today, know we also prayed for you. This 
week I want you to be reminded that it’s 
ok for you to not be ok. I recognize how 
hard life can be, regularly filled with 
challenges that can weigh you down. It’s 
my desire that you never feel like you 
have to ‘put on a smile’ and cover up your 
struggles here at church. Hear this, at 
Memorial it’s ok for you to not be ok. You 
are enough, you are valuable, we want 
you here just as you are. Sunday 
mornings and being with other believers 
should be a time of refuge and 
restoration from the week.  
Church members, here’s what I’m asking 
of you, that you would continue the work 
of creating a church culture that reflects 
the character and heart of Christ. I hope 
our church would be a place where we 
can let our guard down, be genuine and 
sincere with one another. The safest 
place for any person should be the 
church, around Christ followers who love 
and care for one another as Christ has 
loved and cared for us. 
 

Pastor Dawjr  

 
CIU COLLEGE STUDENT  

CHECK IN CODE  

Sunday, October 17, 2021 

mailto:memorialbaptistch@att.net


 

Sermon Notes 
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